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GT Food and Craft Beer Festival

Enjoy pictures from the annual Food and 

Craft Beer festival. 
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Save the Date!
The Rotary Club of Gloucester Township- 

Pine Hill is hosting their annual Thanks-

giving Food Drive.

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

October 24, 2024
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Early Plantation Event and Exhibit

Join Gloucester Township Historic and Sce-

nic Preservation Committee this Sunday!

	 Mayor David R. Mayer and Council President Orlando Merca-
do invite Gloucester Township residents to celebrate Halloween with 
friends and family at the 9th annual Gloucester Township “Trunk-or-
Treat” event at Veteran’s Park. “Trunk-or-Treat” is tomorrow, October 
25th.
	 The event will begin at 7:00 PM in Veteran’s Park, and all partic-
ipants must be in line by 7:15 PM. Only registered cars will be displayed, 
and an adult must remain with the vehicle at all times. There will be priz-
es for the Top 3 Best Decorated Trunks, spooktakular music and fun for 
the whole family!

JOIN US!
2024 Gloucester Township Annual Trunk or Treat



2024 Annual Food and Craft Beer Festival 

	 In the Downtown Blackwood section of Gloucester Township, residents enjoyed the 5th annual Food and Craft Beer festi-
val, which had a fantastic turnout and perfect weather. The beer garden featured craft beer from Double Nickel Brewery, delicious 
wine from Valenzano Winery, and fantastic live music. The pike was buzzing with amazing food trucks that family and friends 
enjoyed. Harwan Park featured a vibrant makers’ market, filled with talented crafters of all kinds, adding even more to the day’s 
excitement.
	 We thank our sponsors: Emerson Square and Chase Pointe Lennar, Triad Associates, and Spark Car Wash for their gen-
erous support in making this event a success and helping bring our community together for a memorable day.
Photos by Dave Gruen 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720321404404


	 This Sunday, October 27th, from 1-4pm, join 
Gloucester Township Historic and Scenic Preservation Com-
mittee for their Early Plantation Food, Preparation, Exhibit, 
and Demonstration event. Explore the foods grown, harvest-
ed, foraged, and preserved on the grounds of Gabreil Daveis 
Tavern.
	 Gabreil Daveis Tavern was built to accommodate 
travelers headed east and west over the Irish road and water-
men moving lumber and other products by way of the Tim-
ber Creek. The building ceased being a tavern in 1768 when 
Sarah Daveis, the widow of Gabreil, declined to renew the li-
cense. From this point forward the building became home to 
some of the Township’s most important Revolutionary War 
figures.
	 For more information about the Gloucester Township 
Historic and Scenic Preservation Commitee, Click here.

	 The Hider Lane Senior Center hosted its Halloween 
Luncheon today, offering a festive atmosphere for attendees to 
enjoy while also engaging in an important conversation about 
funeral planning. Guest speakers from Earle Funeral Home 
joined the gathering to discuss the significance of pre-plan-
ning, emphasizing how thoughtful preparation can ease the 
burden on loved ones and ensure personal wishes are respect-
ed. 
	 The speakers led an interactive presentation, asking 
seniors insightful questions about topics such as selecting fu-
neral agents, making burial arrangements, and other essential 
aspects of pre-planning. Those who answered questions were 
awarded a $25 gift card to Shoprite for their participation.

For more information regarding Earle Funeral Home, click 
here.

Hider Lane Senior LuncheonEarly Plantation Event and Exhibit

https://www.facebook.com/glotwphistory
https://www.earlefuneralhome.com/plan-ahead/
https://www.earlefuneralhome.com/plan-ahead/
https://glotwp.com/news/2024-gloucester-township-food-craft-beer-festival/?fbclid=IwY2xjawE9qy1leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHUnBOdA_SNUew2jt87vaR6QVEOyXLtf1PEF91BHUY8abC_nTiX4Db51bMQ_aem_85u-OSyAC5lQxXSBXLzAWQ


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

As Halloween festivities take place across the community, 
the Gloucester Township Police would like to kindly remind 
parents to stay mindful of their children’s activities and be-
havior. 
	 Earlier this year, enhanced penalties were introduced 
under the Curfew Ordinance, which holds parents account-
able if minors violate curfew. We encourage parents to talk 
with their children, know where they’ll be, and who they’ll 
be with. Let’s all work together to make sure that Halloween 
remains a fun and safe time for everyone, as unruly behavior 
won’t be tolerated during the season.

The men and women of the Gloucester Township Police De-
partment are here to help everyone enjoy a safe and festive 
Halloween. For more details about the Curfew Ordinance, 
click here.

SAVE THE DATE!

 

 

 

               www.GTrotary.org 
 

Thanksgiving Food Drive 

The Rotary Club of Gloucester Township – Pine Hill is 
providing a Thanksgiving meal for 100 local families in 
need.  Your support will help us continue our mission to 

reduce food anxiety in our community. 
Apple Sauce    Canned Vegetables 

Cranberry Sauce   Mashed Potato Mix
Turkey Stuffing   Turkey Gravy 

Boxes of Pasta   Pasta Sauce Jars of 
Canned Yams   Soup   Canned 

Rice & Sauce Pouches Pasta & Sauce Pouches 

Shelf-Sustainable Personal Fruit Pies/Desserts 

 

November 2, 2024 

10:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

ShopRite of Chews Landing 

1200 Chews Landing Road, Laurel Springs, NJ 08021 

https://ecode360.com/GL0340/laws/LF2088073.pdf

